What is your story?

Last Sunday we came to the end of the Old Testament in “The Story”. God
lias spoken to us through His word. Pastor Vorm and Bastor Joel would be

encouraged to hear what God has been doing in your life in this series. Below

are two stories we received last week. If you would like to share your story

too, just jot it down and leave it at the Connection Center or email it to

norm@f(,li'n)iewangola.com or joel @fairviewangola.com. ]ust write a few lines

and drop 1t i the offering basket or al t

he @onnection Center.

I think The Story has been very
relevant & applicable to my life today.
I have been influenced by the theme
of generational connection in going
through the Bible. Each generation
must connect & “plug-in” to the good
news and Christian journeys of
parents/families to grow closer to
God and develop God’s faith.

I've appreciated the message each
week & thank you for your efforts

of making the Bible & its messages
appropriate to my life. It has allowed

for an honest look at how I can help

“The Story” has worked beautifully
for me personally as last year I read
the entire Bible through. This has
helped me reflect and study each
story more in depth (and realize how
much you “miss” when reading
straight through instead of “studying”
each passage/story).

Thank you for putting this series
together. *The absolute best part is
the entire family learns the same
scripture and I really love reflecting
and discussing together!!

understand Christian faith.

God is doing wonderful things and is as

Continue to be a potter’s hand for me and others at FMC. Thank you.
| N

Him each day in my life and give Him the opportunity for others to grow closer
to Him and more importantly for those who do not know Him yet to better

close to me at any time in my life.
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This Week at a Glance...

Sunday, March 9
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services in the sanctuary
9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of
Adutt Small Churches and their
locations is available at the
Connection Center.
9 & 10:30 am Children’s Sunday School
9:00 am Teens Sunday School
NOTE: Pictures are being taken today in the gym
for our 2014 Photo Directory. There are many
open time slots during the services - so, if you don’t
have an appointment yet and want to attend one
service and have your picture taken during the
other service... that would be greatl There are
four photographers in the gym. They each have a
schedule at their station that you can check out,

Monday, March 10

10 am - 4 pm Red Cross Blood Drive - Call for an
appointment, 1-800-733-2767.
Rooms $103/104
Financial Peace University
Fireside room
6:00-8:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Crowd & Kids
6:00-9:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Drama

6:30-8:30 pm

Tuesday, March 11

6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.

All invited.

9:00-11:30 am Ladies Bible Study-at Kim Ladig’s
455 Ln 200, Lk James, 833-4922,
Ladies Intercessory Prayer Meeting
Room S101 (library)
7:00-9:00 pm Men’s Basketball, in the gym

7:30-8:30 pm

Wednesday, March 12
5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - in the gym
6:30-8:00 pm FSM - Fairview Student Ministries
Grades 6-12.
6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes
A list of classes is available
at the Connection Center.
8:05-9:30 pm Easter Band and Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, March 13
5:30-7:00 am Men’s Discipleship Group, room S105
9:30-11:00 am Moms Encouraging Moms group.
In the Fireside room, Child care in
the toddler room.

Friday, March 14
6:00-8:00 am Men'’s Bible Study, Fireside room
7:00 pm Adult Volleyball in the gym

Sunday Speaking Schedule

March Pastor Norm
April Pastor Joel
May Pastor Norm
June and July  Pastor Joel

Nursery through 5th grade
Sundays 9 and 10:30 am
Wednesdays 6:45 to 8 pm

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across

from the mailboxes

Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
K-3rd grade - Kids worship room
4th & 5th grade - Room C123

Sundays - upper level of children’s hallway

Wednesdays - upper level behind gym

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900 * jessica@fairviewangola.com

Fairview
Student
Ministries

Grades 6-12

Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6.:30-8:00 pm
In teen rooms upstairs behind sanctuary

Jon and Erin Geyer, 260-223-2687
jon@fairviewangola.com

' Spring 2014 Calendars

i Available in the youth room

. or on the table at the foot of

i the stairs that lead to the

: youth rooms.
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Information for students :
as well as parents: :
www.fairviewsm.com :
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FMC Texts

Texts will normally only be sent
out not more than once a week
for news alerts, cancellations or
emergencies.
To subscribe, go to our web site
www.fairviewangola.com

-

HE STORY

Pastor Norm Fuller
March 9, 2014

Chapter 22

" The

rth of A King

Genesis 3:6

John 1:14

Genesis 1:1
Colossians 1:15-19
Genesis 14:18-20
Hebrews 7:1-17
Genesis 32:22-30

Joshua 5:14
Genesis 18:25
Judges 6:23-24
Daniel 3:1-30
Hebrews 10:5
Luke 1:26-38
John 1:10-11

(Some of the Scriptures used to form this message:

Genesis 18:12
Exodus 2:11-25
Exodus 3:1-12
Jonah 2:1-10
Acts 9:1-19
Luke 22:54-62
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Has openings for children

ages 1 1/2 to 4 years old.
Please call Susan, 665-8573.

Just a reminder... if you would like
for the church to keep track of your
giving and issue a contribution state-
ment at the end of the year for tax
purposes, you need to have a giving
number. You may request a giving
number at the Connection Center, by
writing a note on your offering enve-
lope, calling the office, 665-8402 or by
emailing michelle@fairviewangola.com

A special welcome to our
first time guests.
We invite you to go to the Guest
Reception Center in the foyer to
receive a special gift. Pastor Joel
and Pastor Norm welcome your
response to your experience at FMC
today. Contact them by e-mail:
joel@fairviewangola.com or
norm@fairviewangola.com,
fand mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN,
46703, or by phone: 665-8402.

Contact Information for
Ministry Staff
Glenn Flint 260-665-0083
Jake Shipe 574-903-4052
Jessica Bonner 419-889-7900
Joel Greenwood 260-668-6734
Jonathan Geyer 260-223-2687
Norm Fuller 260-665-6975

Inthe Family...

Congratulations to Ben and Audra
Morgan on the birth of their daughter
Thursday, March 6th. Khloe Aileen
weighed 6 Ib. 6 oz. FMC attenders,
Jeff and Sally Miller and Aaron Miller
are the proud grandparents and uncle!

Our sincere thanks to the church for all
the prayers, cards and presence in the
passing of my brother, Paul.

Joseph and Sandy Leamon

Our sympathy to Virginia Freed on
the passing of her husband, Everett,
February 28. They are former FMC
attenders who moved to Auburn.

Kevin Owsley will be at the address
below for 6 to 8 weeks and would
enjoy receiving cards and letters of
encouragement:
Kevin Owsley
Capt. James A Lovell,
Federal Health Care Center
Stress Disorder Treatment Unit
3001 Green Bay Road, Bldg. 7 CD
North Chicago, IL 60064

Sports at FMC

Men’s Basketball
Tuesdays, 7-9 pm
For all men post-high school.
?s, call Dave Huffman, 316-4986.
and

Adult Volleyball

Friday, March 14, 7:00 pm
In the gym.

?s, call Chris Meyer, 316-1526.
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Y Sunday

Last Sunday the “Give it all away”
offering was $75,500. Thank you
for your very generous giving! If
you were not able to be here last
week because of the weather, you
may still give to the special offering
with your special gift this Sunday
by designating it on your offering
envelope.

A new mission booklet of
who we support is in the
literature racks across from
the mailboxes. Look for
Partners 2014 Booklet.

Dates to
put on your
calendar:

fairview kids

Kids Night in the Park
Wednesday, June 25, 2014

Sports Camp
Monday through Friday
July 14 - 18, 2014
5:00 - 8:15 pm
At Fairview Missionary Church
Ages 4-12 ~ Cost is $50
To register online visit
www.fairviewangola.com/
sportscamp
Brochures available in the
Children's Ministry office

5 cleaning

W.O.W. Is “Springing Out”
Monday, March 17
6:30 pm ~ In the gym

Ready for Spring? Spring cleaning?
Join us as we talk about doing a
spring clean up for heart and soul
and “Go Green” for St. Patrick’s Day!

Please sign up at the Connection
Center and indicate if you need
childcare for the evening.
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COUNT YOUR

BLESSINGS.

NAMEF, THEM ONE BY ONE.
COUNT YOUR

MANY BLESSINGS
SEF, WHAT GOD HAS DONE.

How has God blessed you?
We are seeking to compile stories
of God'’s Blessings as a means of

comfort, hope and revelation of how

God has moved in the lives of those

we know and worship with. If you

have such a story and are willing to
share, please submit them to the
office or directly to Chris Belpasso,
cbelpasso@hotmail.com who is
championing this. If you would
rather Chris meet with you and write
it up please contact him, 667-8061.




2 Important Sundays...
Sunday... April 6 and May 4!

L. Do we only have a very old picture of you

on file in the office?

Do you see someone’s name in the bulle-
tin or mentioned in the church emails and
wonder who they are - what they look
like? You know the name sounds familiar

; / but just can't picture the person(s)... We

are putting together a photo directory this
summer and want your picture in it!

W s There are three ways you can help make
* that happen:

1. The Sundays mentioned above there will be 4 FMC attenders taking pictures in
the gym. We are setting up appointments in 10 minute intervals beginning
from 8:30 am until 12:50 pm. Please sign up at the Connection Center for
your appointment. There is no charge and you will receive a free digital copy
of your family’s picture to make your own prints.

2. You may drop off a picture at the Connection Center - please be sure to write

identification on the back.

3. You may email a picture to michelle@fairviewangola.com. A jpg would work
best, if you can. Be sure to include identification.

This is a great way for you to get to know the faces around you on any given

Sunday!

2 Missionary Acorn Bank
=, & Ppick up your bank today -
you can find them on top of
the mailboxes or in the Kids
Worship room. Then return filled banks
to the Children’s Ministry office. Bank
breaking will be March 16 during Kids
Worship. Anyone is welcome to come
and watch the fun! Don't miss out on
the opportunity to support our mission-
ary friend, Sherin Bellas, an EDGEr
working with Navigators.

FMC Spring/Summerg~
Children’s Resale B
Is only 5 weeks away!
Volunteer signup sheets
are available at the connection center.
There are many, many shifts available
to choose from. If you work one 3
hour shift you are qualified to shop at
the Presale on Friday night, April 11!
Sale date: Saturday, April 12
8:00 am - 11:30 am

What: A group for
moms to come and
enjoy a time to be
encouraged and
MOMS ENCOURAGING MOMS refr‘eshed. We W|”
hear from speakers and do fun crafts
and activities together.
When: March 13 and the
2nd and 4th Thursdays,
9:30-11 a.m. through May.
Where: Fairview Missionary Church.
In the Fireside room.
Free childcare provided in the Toddler
room. Enter at the front doors.
Contact Jessica Compton at
763-568-8086 with any questions
or if you can help with child care.

=) Last year 20 FMC
kids attended Camp
I Selah and had a
y blast! Several were
able to attend due to
the full and partial
scholarships many of
you provided. This year you can give
again and help families send a child to
camp. By giving you will greatly bless
a child and their family. The cost of
camp ranges from $105 up to $220
depending on the week. Camp Selah is
a camp of great fun with biblical values
and teaching. Many kids choose to
follow Christ at camp. By giving to the
scholarship fund you are helping a child
take their next step toward Jesus. Just
place it in an offering envelope and
mark it “*Camp Scholarship”.

/ Community Events \

y>. > <99 4 PastorJoel
2014 Lenten Luncheons FMC College Scholarship Fund _‘ﬂ. 7|9 ¥ p * .+ and Pastor
Each Wednesday Nancy Honeytree Concert By giving to the FMC College Schol- : N, ) « Norm wel-
12:05 - 12:55 pm Today, 6:30 pm arship Fund, you are helping to A3 ¥ comeany
March 5 through April 9 At The Olde York Church shape the perspectives of young ~~ __the pastor - - questions you
At the Angola United Methodist 8740 E 300 N, Fremont minds by enabling them to get a Y 9, £ 7+ 27 haveabout
Christian education. Your donation A LT A5 =TT the transition

Church Fellowship Hall
Lunch, meditation and music
Freewill donation
Hosted by Steuben County

\ Ministerial Association )

Freewill Offerin
g makes it easier for students and

parents to make the choice of
environment over cost, because a
Christ-centered education does so
much more than educate.

to a new lead pastor. Please contact

either of them with your question(s).
665-8402 or email them at
joel@fairviewangola.com or
norm@fairviewangola.com




